
 
 

 
 

 
Local surgeon provides free foot care and new winter shoes for the homeless  

Michael I. Goldberger, M.D., collaborates with Streetlight Mission and Soles4Souls 
 

ELIZABETH, N.J. (November 2014) – Dr. Michael I. Goldberger, foot and ankle surgeon at the 
Foot & Ankle Center at Tri-County Orthopedics, will provide free foot examinations, routine 
foot care and new winter shoes to area homeless in collaboration with Soles4Souls and the 
Streetlight Mission on Sunday, Nov. 23, beginning at 2:00 p.m. The annual event will take place 
at the Streetlight Mission, located at 1181 East Broad Street in Elizabeth. 
 
“Providing medical care to those in need in our community is a tremendous honor,” Dr. 
Goldberger says. “I’m proud to partner with Soles4Souls and the Streetlight Mission for this 
outstanding event each year.” 
 
For additional information regarding Dr. Goldberger’s participation in this event or to schedule 
an appointment at Tri-County Orthopedics, please call (973) 538-2334. 
 
 
 
For more than 20 years, Tri-County Orthopedics and its highly trained orthopedic specialists 
have been committed to providing excellent orthopedic care to area residents. Through the 
practice’s five centers of excellence at five locations in Morristown, Sparta, Bedminster, 
Livingston and Cedar Knolls, Tri-County Orthopedics offers care for the spine (back and neck), 
shoulder, elbow, hand and wrist, hip, knee, foot and ankle, sports medicine, joint replacement 
and physical medicine and rehabilitation. Tri-County Orthopedics’ doctors proudly serve as the 
official orthopedic providers for Drew University, Delbarton School, Roxbury High School, 
Morristown-Beard School, Morris Hills High School, The Pingry School, Ridge High School, 
Bernards High School and Morris Catholic High School. For more information regarding Tri-
County Orthopedics and its specialists, visit www.Tri-CountyOrtho.com, “like” Tri-County 
Orthopedics on Facebook and follow @TriCounty_Ortho on Twitter. 
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